
                 Weekly Newsletter – Friday, 23rd November 2018 

 

                        

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Christmas Tree Festival 

“What do they teach them at these schools?”  
― C.S. Lewis, The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe 
A clue to lead you all to the theme of our school’s contribution to the Christmas Tree 
Festival at St Margaret’s Church! The children and staff have done a great job in putting 
our display together and special thanks go to Mrs Marconi and Mrs Biggs who gave up 
their time and talents to help.    We all thoroughly enjoyed visiting the Church and 
seeing all of the other entries.  The festival continues throughout the weekend from 
11am – 5pm on Saturday and Sunday. 
 

PTFA Fundraising Events 
Please do all you can to support the PTFA in their forthcoming Christmas fundraising 
events – Disco on Friday, 30th November and Christmas Fayre on Friday, 7th December.    
I am pleased to let you know that the recent film night raised £116.40.  Thank you for 
your support.  
 

Inter-House Sports Tournament 
Children in Classes 1- 6 took part in an inter-house sports tournament today. They 
participated in a range of events including a bean bag throw, obstacle course and relay.   
It was good to see the children working so well together in their teams.  It was a close 
fought tournament, but congratulations go to Bay House who are the winners.  
 

Have a good weekend everyone. 
Helen Comfort 

Message from the Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

For children born between 
1st September 2014 and 
31st August 2015 
applications for admission to 
Reception Class close on 
15th January 2019.   To apply 
for a place go to :- 
www.kent.gov.uk/education-
and-children/schools/ 
school-places/primary-school-
places 
Families are welcome to 
make an appointment to 
view any time.  Please spread 
the word to anyone you 
know. 
 

Year R applications 
– September 2019 

 

 

Week commencing 23rd November 2018 

Last week of clubs 
 

Monday, 26th November – Response deadline for Ice Skating and Dover Cinema Trips 
                                                -3pm PTFA Christmas Disco Tickets on Sale in the gazebo 

Friday, 30th November – PTFA Mufti Day (Adult’s Tombola) 
                                          – PTFA Discos – 3:15pm to 4:15pm Years R, 1 and 2 
                                                                   – 4:20pm to 5:30pm Years 3, 4, 5 and 6  
 
                                               
                                                

 

The Week Ahead! 

   
w/e 23rd November 2018 
 

Class 1 – Reuben W 
Class 2 – Thomas  
Class 3 – Jack F 
Class 4 – Kirah 
Class 5 – Reggie 
Class 6 – Elliana & Layla 

Star Awards 
 

                                     
 

w/e 23rd November 2018 
Class R – 97% 
Class 1 – 97.6% 
Class 2 – 98.1%   
Class 3 – 95.9% 
Class 4 – 97.9% 
Class 5 – 97.1% 
Class 6 – 98% 
Whole school – 97.3% 

Attendance 

Lunch Menu: Week 3 
 

 

 
The children may come to school  on Friday, 30th  November wearing non-uniform in 
exchange for a prize for the adult’s tombola stall for the PTFA Christmas Fayre - bottles to 

be brought to school office by an adult please.  Please ensure that children have suitably 
warm clothes and water resistant shoes. 
  

 

 

 

 

PTFA Mufti-Day 

 
 
 
 
Last chance to purchase your 
child’s ticket is on Monday, 
26th November after school in 
the gazebo.  Entry is by ticket 
only at a cost of £3.00 per 
child!  The ticket price 
includes a drink, small snack 
and a glow stick.  Glow sticks 
will be available to purchase at 

the disco for 20p. 
If you are willing to help the 
PTFA run the disco and are 
DBS checked, please let the 
school office know or email 
the PTFA on 
stmacptfa@gmail.com. 
 

PTFA Christmas 

Disco 

https://www.goodreads.com/work/quotes/4790821
http://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/
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